
Contact:  Gloria Allred 
Phone:  323-653-6530 

Email:  gallred@amglaw.com 
 

Statement of Jane Doe 2 

 

I am here today to share with you my deep frustration and loss of faith in 

our justice system. Nathaniel Radimak has caused harm to multiple individuals 

over a span of 2 decades and is now set to be released from prison after serving 

less than a year. I am unable to believe such a short sentence would result in any 

sort of behavioral reform or rehabilitation considering the length of time he has 

been committing crimes. 

 

It makes me angry and disappointed to see this person, who has caused 

suffering and trauma, walk free while his victims are still left to deal with the 

aftermath of his actions. We are still fighting for compensation for our 

damages, but there are constant delays in that process. 

 

It is time for our justice system to prioritize the rights and well-being of 

those affected by crimes. To the people in positions who have the power to make 

change, I ask you to please take an honest look at the flaws in our system and 

make the necessary changes to ensure that justice is truly served for all victims, 

regardless of race, gender, or social status. We deserve a system that 

protects and supports victims, not one that allows perpetrators to commit 

crimes with such little consequence. 
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